
ART CLUB 19th March 

Dear Parents

We had a very interesting Art session today. Our young artists 
explored painting with brushes on a giant Cowboy Canvas cut out. 
Painting with brushes is fairly an advanced technique as they 
require a lot of practice to paint within the lines . When children 
use brushes we encourage them to develop their own style. They 
can decide the technique they want to adopt. Today we explored a 
variety of brush painting techniques on our canvas.  Our team 
painted well within the outline which is a big progress for their age -
group. They performed beautifully as a group and also their 
individual parts. 

Our team of artists posed confidently in front the Cowboy to wrap 
up our session for the day! 

Great job guys! see you next time!




